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Based on your decision to boycott Texas due to the heartbeat bill, and your communist beliefs,
every public servant in Portland i.e. mayor, city council prosecutors, judges etc, should vow to
stay in Portland since the rest of America including most of Oregon believe that all humans
are created equal with the sames rights by our Creator God in Heaven.  Therefore,  Portland
city council should be restricted to the city limits of Portland.  Do not leave Portland and do
not expect to rely on the rest of the Free world America to take care of you pathetic
communists that frankly should be in prison for being communists in America.  Do you not
understand that the U.S. constitution guarantees a REPUBLICAN FORM OF
GOVERNMENT,  therefore all you communist are in violation of U.S. law.  You need a real
education. Not indoctrination as so obvious by your political ideology.  Stay in the city limits
or face trespassing charges. You are in violation of many laws and will be prosecuted when
you leave your criminal sanctuary called Portland 
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